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11 August 2014 

 

Planning Department  

Regeneration and Planning, Culture and Environment 

London Borough of Camden 

Camden Town Hall Extension 

Argyle Street 

London 

WC1H 8HD  

  

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

RE: 19 – 20 DOUGHTY MEWS, LONDON, WC1N 2PF  

 PLANNING APPLICATION ON BEHALF OF GOODENOUGH COLLEGE   

 

We act on behalf of Goodenough College and are instructed to submit a planning application for 

the subdivision of the existing dwellinghouse to 2no. self-contained residential units, and 

associated alterations to the existing front elevation and roof at 19-20 Doughty Mews, London.  

 

Accordingly, please find enclosed the following documents to support the planning application:  

 

 Application Forms and Certificates, signed and dated; 

 Site Location Plan (Ref: RBA33000); 

 Existing Plans (Ref: RBA33_100); 

 Proposed Plans (Ref: RBA33_101); 

 Existing Elevations (Ref: RBA33_200); 

 Proposed Elevations (Ref: RBA33_201); 

 Planning Statement, prepared by Rapleys LLP;  

 Design and Access Statement, prepared by Roz Barr Architects, and 

 A cheque made payable to Camden Borough Council for £385.00 ( submitted 

under a separate cover).  

 

The case, in support of the proposals, is clearly set out in the application bundle. The proposals 

should be favourably considered in policy and related terms and, in this respect, we look forward 

to securing planning permission in due course.  

 

We look forward to receiving confirmation of safe receipt of this cheque and validation of the 

validation of the application shortly. Please do not hesitate to contact Chloe Ballantine (0207 255 

8075) in the first instance. 
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Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Chloe Ballantine BA(Hons) MSc 

Planner - Rapleys LLP 

cb@rapleys.co.uk 

020 7255 8075 

 




